

FreedomRoadTransportation.org (248) 232-1259 Office (248) 232-1242 Fax

Mr. Ray Golota

Motor City POCI

1595 Vanstone Drive

Commerce Twp., MI 48382

June 10, 2019

Dear Mr. Golota and Motor City POCI

Thank you for your donation of a \$250 cash donation, (check #391).

Freedom Road Transportation relies on donations to continue our work supporting low-income, senior and disabled individuals with transportation options. Many people are unaware that some people simply cannot use public transportation. The majority of the population outlive their ability to drive by seven years.

Again, we truly appreciate your support in helping us continue our work and expand our outreach! This allows us to reduce isolation and help seniors, veterans, disabled and low-income individuals get to where they need to go.

We are an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN # 35-22132929. No benefit was bestowed upon this donor in exchange for this contribution...other than the joy of giving to an organization that provides transportation options for those in need. We encourage you to spread the word of our organization. Our website is www.freedomroadtransportation. If you ever need more information, please contact us!

Again, thank you so much for your support, it means the world to us, and even more to those we serve.

Respectfully,

Karen Boice

Karen Boice MSA
Executive Director
Freedom Road Transportation Authority